
St.Joseph’s Primary School 
         Summer 2023            July 7th  2023            

Attendance                                       Winning Class                     School                    

                                                                                                  Attendance 

Nursery  84.3%           Reception 91.5% 

 

Year 1    92.1%           Year 4  85.2%        

                                                                                                                 89.9%      

Year 2     86.3%         Year 5  91.6%                    YEAR 6 

              

Year 3     86.8%         Year 6 95% 

 

Year 3- 6 St. Benedict’s  2pm 

Upcoming dates: 

Monday July 10th Rec, Y1, Y2 

School Trip Aberavon Beach 

Tuesday July 11th Year 3,4,5 

Aberavon Cinema 

Friday July 14th Summer Fete 2pm 

Tuesday July 18th Leavers Mass 9.30 

am St. Benedicts  

Wednesday July 19th Sports Day 

Nursery and Reception 10.45 

Year 1 and 2 1.00- 1.45pm 

Year 3-6 1.45pm- 2.30 pm 

Gaelic Football 2.30-3.00pm  

INSET DAYS Friday July 21st and 24th 

INSET DAY Monday September 

24th 

Tuesday September 5th Start of 

term for all pupils 

  

      

Thank you to everyone who has supported the Sunflower day  

2023 today.  

This is our first Sunflower day since COVID !  

All classes have enjoyed working with Director Derek Cobley and  

making our Sunflower Virtues themed concert I hope you  

all enjoyed. 

All money raised will go to Singleton Hospital Chemotherapy unit. 

We raised a fantastic £750 today well done everyone. 

Congratulations to the winners of the tallest sunflower!  

Well Done to Donte Buller 2023 winner ! Second place went  

to Matthew Curren and prettiest sunflower to Estelle Thomas.  

 

Thank you to FOSJ for arranging our Summer Fete for next Friday 

July 14th at 2pm. All are welcome-  entrance is £2 with a chance 

to win a raffle prize. If you are unable to attend your child/ren will 

be allowed to visit the stalls. Please allow them some money if you 

wish them to do so. There will be a stall selling second hand uniform 

at the Fete and refreshments will be also be for sale. 

  

Please be aware pupil attendance is being monitored once more 

after COVID. If your child is absent you must ring the absence line 

and inform us of their illness to ensure the correct code. Holidays 

during school time must be requested you should do this by 

requesting a holiday form. Holidays will only be authorised if your 

child has attendance over 90%.   

It is a busy end of term with lots of trips, a Year 6 Residential Leavers 

Mass and Sports day to come. School reports will be given out next 

Tuesday July11th. 

Can I just say a huge thank you for today I could not be prouder 

of the pupils and staff.   


